
Team Salhouse report to Salhouse Parish Council meeting 18th July 2022

Since our last report to Parish Council in June, Team Salhouse members are 
continuing to observe social distancing guidelines where thought necessary.

 Flower beds have been tended following the recent summer flower planting 
and we thank local residents, who are close to the flower beds, for their help 
with watering as this has been a particularly dry season.

 Litter picking has continued on an individual basis.                                            

Team Salhouse,          
“Proud of our Village”


